
#EXPLORE #NURTURE #GROW

Head Teacher message
What a great week it has been! The children have been working really hard 

completing their exit points for their ‘Brainwaves’ topic and some have had an 

amazing entry point into their next topic. Ask your child what their new topic is as they 

will all be starting them next week. It has been so lovely to see how much the children 

are enjoying their new IPC Curriculum topics. 

As ever, if we can help in any way please do get in touch.   #strongertogether.

29th September 2023

Tesco ‘Stronger Starts’
We are delighted to announce that 

last Saturday Hollington was chosen by 
a Tesco shopper to win the Grand Prize 
of £5000. It was a very exciting morning 
in Tesco and we are so grateful to be 

chosen. Thank you Tesco for an 
amazing gift and thank you to 

everyone who came and supported us.
Over the next few weeks each class will 
be deciding who their school council 
members will be and their first job will 
be to look at what children want on 
the playground and what we will be 

spending the money on. 

Harvest Assembly
On Monday 2nd October, we will be holding a 
Harvest Assembly for the children. We will be 
collecting donations for Surviving the Streets. We 
would be grateful if your child could bring in any 
of the following, to help with our collection
In-date tinned and packaged food, including:
tinned food; dried pasta;
instant coffee;  tea bags; long-life milk;                                
long-life fruit juice; cereals

Social Media
Hollington Primary School are now on Face book 

and Twitter. 
Please follow us

Facebook: Hollington Primary School (it has our 
new badge)

Twitter: @HollingtonPS

Phonic Workshop

On Monday 2nd October we will be 

holding a Little Wandle Phonics 

parent meeting from 9.00am –

9.45am for parents of children in 

Reception, year 1 or 2. If you would 

like to come and find out more 

about our new phonic scheme 

please pop in and meet Mrs 

Hepworth our Phonic Lead for The 

Pioneer Academy. 



#EXPLORE #NURTURE #GROW
15th March 2023

Wrap around care

Did you know we have our own breakfast clubs and after 

school clubs? – both are very competitively priced and 

both are run by familiar school staff.  Please ask on the gate 

or at the office for further information.

Class Dojo

There are still lots of parents who have not yet signed 

up to class dojo. If you need the link resent or your 

child’s class QR code please let your child’s class 

teacher know or email the office and they can send 

you the code. There is a prize for the first class to 

have 100% parents signed up. 

Mobile Phones

If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and are walking to or from school 

by themselves they are welcome to bring a mobile phone into 

school. If your child is bringing a phone please remind them 

that when they arrive to school their mobile phones is in their 

bag or pocket and all phones must be put in the class box. 

Years 3 and 4 entry point. 

The children in Years 3 and 4 had a great afternoon on Tuesday as they started their 

new topic ‘How Humans Work’

Ask them over the next few weeks what they have found out about the amazing 

machine that is ‘Our Body’


